From: Maria Yacoob [mailto:_
Sent: 27 May 2016 13:23

To: Fowler, David

Subject: application number 2015/2704/P

Dear David Fowler,

| am the leaseholder at 33 Phoenix Court, Purchese St, London NW1 1EL. | am
writing with my strongly felt abjections to planning application number 2015/2704/P,
a proposed tower block opposite Phoenix Court.

My objections are...

1) loss of light to Phoenix Court

2) loss of local green space

3) loss of parking on Purchese Street

4) addition of a cycle lane outside the Phoenix Court doorway

5) negative impact on (already poor) air quality from the loss of trees

6) the cumulative impact of local works that have been going on for the past ten
years (most significantly the Kings Cross/St Pancras redevelopment and the building
of the Francis Crick Institute) and will continue with HS2, Crossrail 2 and the British
Library extension.

Please can you reply to my email so | know my objections are noted.

Kind regards,
Maria “Yacoob



